
Lists of names 

 

New legislation is coming into law in 

May 2018 regarding use of personal 

data. For us this means that we will 

no longer be able to give out lists of 

children’s names for private parties 

as this is giving data (children’s 

names) to other people (you) when 

it is not relating to our core 

educational purpose ie the party is 

not being organised by the nursery. 

Even if consent is given, as we have 

previously done, the legal 

department has told us that we 

must no longer do so, as there are 

legal issues around lists being lost 

etc.  

 

Sorry for any disappointment that 

this may cause.  

 

 

 

What are the children learning 

next week? 

Mini First Aid are coming to meet 

our N2 children on Thursday 8th 

March. It is aimed at this age 

group and is fun and interactive. 

It helps children to understand 

what is happening to their bodies 

if they get hurt. As part of this 

we are encouraging the children 

to learn the first part of their 

address in case they ever have to 

call for help. If you can help 

practise this with your child, 

this would be great. 

 

 

 

 

5th March 2018 

 

Dates 

Wednesday 7th 

March – Last date for 

return of photograph 

money if ordering 

through the school. 

Wednesday 28th March 

– last day of term 

Monday 16th April – 

nursery reopens 

 

 

 
Breakfast Club  

 

If you are called into 

work early, or have 

an early appointment 

remember that our 

breakfast club runs 

from 8am each 

morning in the 

Rainbow Room, led by 

Mrs Niles. The 

charge for this is £5 

which includes 

breakfast choices of 

porridge, toast, 

crumpets, cereal and 

fruit. Booking in 

advance is advisable. 

 

 

 
 

 Spare Underwear 

If your child has been changed at 

nursery into clean underwear, please 

can you ensure that you wash and 

return the nursery pants. This has 

not been happening in many cases, and 

we are now short of, particularly girls’ 

pants.  Please check at home, and 

wash and return any that have come 

from nursery.  Many thanks.  

 

Scholastic Book Club 

 

Please place your order on line at 

schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor 

By 9th March 

Ready For School Meeting 

On Monday 12th March, at 4pm, there 

will be a “Ready for School” meeting for 

parents of children due to start school 

in September 2018. More details will be 

given nearer to the time. 
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